WILLIAMSON
COUNTY

1848

Date: March 24, 2023

To:  Williamson County Purchasing Department

Re:  23RFP49 - Irrigation Central Control Upgrade

Williamson County Facilities
3101 SE Inner Loop
Georgetown, Texas 78626
512-943-1599
512-930-3313 Fax
facilities@wilco.org

The recommendation from the RFP Evaluation Committee is to award the Irrigation Central Control Upgrade
for Williamson County contract to American Irrigation Repair, LLC. This evaluation is based on all items
outlined in the evaluation criteria in 23RFP49. Proposal pricing is within budget for these services.

American Irrigation Repair, headquarter office located in Georgetown, Texas, has been in business since 1997.
American Irrigation Repair staff are Licensed Irrigators and Irrigation Technicians by the Texas Commission on
Environmental Quality. American Irrigation Repair has worked with Williamsan County Facilities Management
staff on multiple projects and routine maintenance and has familiarity with County properties. American
Irrigation demonstrated experience working with multiple municipalities, City of Georgetown, GISD, among

others with scope of work similar to this RFP.

Williamson County Facilities Management Department recommends that the Williamson County
Commissioners Court award the contract to American Irrigation Repair, LLC based on the committee’s

recommendation.

Sincerely,
Dale Butler

Senior Director
Williamson County Facilities Management



